
16/07/2020 

MRS Narelle Barbarino 
9 Wilde AVE 
Killarney heights NSW 2087 
nnbarbarino@outlook.com 

RE: DA2020/0733 - 14 Wilde Avenue KILLARNEY HEIGHTS NSW 2087

Thank you for the opportunity to review and provide feedback on the application for the 
proposed development at 14 Wilde Avenue. I have no objection or concerns about the 
development.

Best regards,
Narelle Barbarino 

Sent: 16/07/2020 10:40:01 AM
Subject: Online Submission


